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WESTCOT ANNOUNCES CHANGE OF TRADING SYMBOL 
 
  

September 18, 2017                  NEX:WET.H  

 
 
Vancouver, B.C., September 18, 2017 – Westcot Ventures Corp.  (“Westcot” or the “Company”), 
announces the Company will change the trading symbol of its common shares listed on the NEX Board of 
the TSX Venture Exchange from “WVC.H” to “WET.H”, effective the opening of trading on Tuesday, 
September 19, 2017.  
 
No action is required to be taken by current shareholders in connection with the trading symbol change.  
There is no change to the Company's name, no change to its CUSIP number, and no change has been made 
to the Company's share capital – all of which have undergone recent changes in connection with a share 
consolidation (please see the Company’s news release dated September 14, 2017.) 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors,   
WESTCOT VENTURES CORP.   

“Marc Morin”   
President, CEO, and Director   

  

For more information, please contact the Company at:  
Telephone: (604) 428-7050 
 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in 
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 


